
Dear Proper Officer, 
  
The ACTU (our reference D24/2019) adopts and supports the submission of the Australian Workers Union. 
  
Regards 

 
Liam O'Brien 
Assistant Secretary 

Australian Council of Trade Unions 
Level 4/365 Queen Street, Melbourne, Victoria 3000 
 

 

The ACTU respectfully acknowledges that our building stands on the lands of the traditional owners and continuing 
custodians of Melbourne, the Boon Wurrung and Woi Wurrung language groups of the greater Kulin Nation.     

 


